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To: Section Officers of the
Mathematical Association of America
From: Editorial Board of ‘the
TWO-YEAR COLLEGE MATHEMATICS JOURNAL

On January 1, 1976, the TWO-YEAR COLLEGE MATHEMATICS
JOURNAL becomes an official publication of the MAA. With
many MAA members selecting the TYCMJ instead of the AMERICAN
MATHEMATICAL MONTHLY, the TYCMJ will begin in the May, 1976
1ssue, a new column deallng with two-year college news.

One of the objectives of this new column is to carry MAA news
items of interest to the readers of the TYCMJ.

As a Section Officer, you can be very helpful to make
this new column an integral part of the TYCMJ. To begin
with, I would like you to send me the name and address of
one two-year college mathematics teacher from your section.
This person need not be a section officer nor a section
committee member; I want a person that is interested in
the activities of your section. 1In turn, I will then
contact this person to see if he or she would serve as a
Section Representative for this new column. The main
respon51b111ty of this Section Representative will be to
inform me of section news items that would be of interest
to the TYCMJ readers. Such a Representative will in turn
be in contact with the officers of his or her section.

So that I can tell you more of the details of this :
new column, I will be attending the Meeting of Section
Officers at the January, 1976 San Antonio MAA Meeting. At
that time I would be happy to answer questions and receive
suggestions that you might have. :

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

(Pas
Peter A. Lindstrom
TYCMJ Editorial Board :
Genesee Community College
Batavia, New York 14020
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